
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

PROPOSED CABLE TELEVISION  
FINAL LICENSE AMENDMENT 

 
 

The Board of Selectmen, as Issuing Authority for the Town of Belmont, and Verizon 
New England, Inc., as a cable television Licensee in Belmont, mutually agree to amend 
the Verizon Cable Television Final License, dated September 28, 2006. The amendment 
will extend the Final License by up to one year in order to give the Town and Verizon 
additional time to negotiate the terms and conditions of a renewal license. A full text of  
the proposed amendment is available in the Town Clerk’s Office at the Belmont Town 
Hall during regular business hours. Members of the public are welcome to provide input 
on the proposed amendment by writing to the Office of the Board of Selectmen, Belmont 
Town Hall, 455 Concord Avenue, Belmont, MA 02478 no later than September 22, 2016. 
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